Hershey School of Dance

Summer Dance News



WELCOME to all of our new students! We hope you enjoy your summer dance experience at **Hershey School** of Dance. If you ever have any questions for us, please feel free to call the dance office at 534-3408. Our summer office hours are Tuesday through Thursday 9:00 am – 12 noon



HERSHEY SCHOOL OF

www.hersheydance.org INTRODUCING OUR SUMMER STAFF:

Tammy Sibert
Executive Director
Ballet & Pointe Instructor

Carrie Montgomery

Administrative Assistant
Tap and "Movement Magic" Instructor

Jessica Block

Jazz & Technique Enhancement Instructor

Kim Dotts

Ballet Instructor

Emily Drobnock

Ballet Camps, Jazz and Contemporary Instructor

Myah Koepfer Hip Hop Instructor

inp nop msnack

Jenn Owsley

Tap Instructor

Emilie Thomas

Hip Hop Instructor

Sara Thomas

Ballet and Jazz Instructor

Ashton Jeppesen

Contemporary and Hip Hop Instructor



No classes on July 4th.

FAMILY VISITATION

Parents and families are invited to come to class and see what your dancer has been learning this summer.

Visitation will be held the last week of classes, July 22nd through July 24th.

For all Thursday classes, visitation will be held on August 1.



Join us for an ADULT ONLY
Combo class. This class will be
offered in two 12-week sessions.
The combo class will be offered
in the evening and you will get a
taste of 4 different styles of
dance; ballet, jazz, hip hop, and
contemporary. All levels are
welcome! Stay tuned for class
day and time!



Like us on Facebook for the latest and most up-to-date information.



Instagram

You can also follow us on Instagram!

Fall Registration

Have you registered for fall classes yet?

~ Registrations for our 2019 - 2020 season are due by August 1st. Classes begin Monday, September 9th. You will find a registration form attached.



You will be notified by mail about your class schedule at the end of August.

Lost and Found

You name it! We have it!
Shoes! Clothes! Water
bottles! Our lost and found
located outside of Studio 1
is overflowing. Please feel
free to check through the
items to see if any of them
belong to you. The
remaining items will be
taken to Goodwill at the
end of September.



Don't forget about the HSD shoe swap when you are getting ready for fall classes! We have many different sizes of tap, jazz, ballet and hip hop shoes in the office just waiting for a new owner! Call or stop by the office to see if there are shoes that would work for you.

We are happy to help you with the shoe swap only during office hours. Call ahead of class with your size and we will do our best to have your shoes ready for you when you get to class, if we have the appropriate size.

Also, if you would like to donate your old shoes, we would love to have them!

